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September 27, 2002

Senator Huelsman:

Attached is the draft you requested regarding service by former legislators as
commissioners to NCCUSL.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions
or desire any changes to the draft.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us


